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Brussels, 09 June 2020 

 
 
 

EUROCHAMBRES General Assembly: 
quick decisions for a quick recovery! 

 
 
 
On the occasion of the 9 June General Assembly, EUROCHAMBRES President, 
Christoph Leitl, expressed his support for the swift and ambitious response of the 
European Commission to the COVID-19 crisis and for the major recovery plan proposed 
on 27 May. 
 
EUROCHAMBRES is pleased with the European Commission's proposal for a recovery 
plan and welcomes the fact that the EU is acting quickly. We now call on the Council to 
take concrete decisions on 17 June and to accelerate the process so that the crisis can 
soon be overcome and the budget is clear. 
 
EUROCHAMBRES welcomes the solidarity among the members of the EU and is pleased 
that there is a compromise that will drive forward the single market, which is key to the 
recovery. 
 
EUROCHAMBRES and the Chamber network are supporting European businesses to 
return swiftly to former levels of success and believe that hope and new energy will soon 
overcome anxiety. 
 
Christoph Leitl, 
President of EUROCHAMBRES 
 

 
 
 

 
Christoph Leitl, 
President of EUROCHAMBRES 


